Town of Haw River

Business Meeting

Tuesday, September 5, 2006
The Town Council of the Town of Haw River held its Business Meeting on Tuesday, September 5, 2006 at the Haw River Municipal Building at 7:00 p.m.

Councilmembers Present:
Mayor Buddy Boggs, Bill Miller, Ricky Honeycutt, and Steve Mullis  


Councilmembers Absent:
Jeff Fogleman


Consent Agenda

Approval of Previous Meetings’ Minutes:  - July 31, 2006 and August 7, 2006-
Councilmember Miller made a motion to approve the minutes.  Passed 

unanimously.
New Business

Rezoning 751 Trollingwood Rd – Councilmember Mullis made a motion to rezone from R-18 to B-2.  Passed unanimously.
Rezoning 723 East Main St – Councilmember Honeycutt made a motion to rezone from R-12 to B-2.  Passed 3 to 1, with Mayor Boggs voting against.
Rezoning 725 East Main St – Councilmember Honeycutt made a motion to rezone from R-12 to B-2.  Passed 3 to 1, with Mayor Boggs voting against.

Rezoning 103 Ferris St –
Councilmember Mullis made a motion to rezone from R-G to B-2.  Passed 3 to 1, with Mayor Boggs voting against.

Cleaning Deposit Increase –Councilmember Miller made a motion to charge a $150 cleaning deposit on the civic center and the large shelter and a $40 cleaning deposit on the small shelter for everyone inside or outside of the city limits.  Passed unanimously.
Open Forum 

Clyde Ward of A Better Development Group thanked the council for working with them.
Councilmember Honeycutt made a motion to go into closed session to discuss the manager search.
Mayor Boggs reopened the meeting at 7:39.

There being no further business, Councilmember Mullis made a motion to adjourn at 7:40 p.m.  Passed unanimously.

____________________________         ________________________________

Mayor                                                       Town Clerk

